
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: 
Council Discussion and Approval to install Dash Cameras  

Submitted By: Brandon Criss (Police Chief) 

Date Submitted: July 26, 2024 

Work Session Date:  

Council Meeting Date:  

Background/History: 
The Forest Park Police Department remains steadfast in its commitment to transparency and 
accountability, recognizing these values as fundamental to building trust with our community 
and stakeholders. To further this commitment, we have integrated the use of body cameras 
and dash cameras across our fleet. These tools are instrumental in documenting interactions, 
ensuring adherence to protocols, and providing objective evidence in various scenarios. 
 
In previous years, the Forest Park Police Department procured a set of dash cameras. 
However, it has come to our attention that a portion of this order—specifically 25 dash 
cameras—was not received at that time. We have since resolved this issue and received the 
outstanding 25 cameras. 
 
This request to council is to have them installed by Prologic ITS which is on Statewide 
Contract with a SWC#99999-SPD-SPD0000210-0014.     

Cost: $ 

16,758.50 

Budgeted for:  Yes X 

 

No 

Financial Impact: 0 

 

Action Requested from Council: Vote for Approval  

 

 


